P.O. Box 178
         114 Woodhull St.    Laingsburg, Michigan 48848-0178

Phone (517) 651-5374    Fax (517) 651-5604


[image: image1.png]PLANNING COMM AGENDA 12-19-2016 [Compatibility Mode] - Microsoft Word

ein T )

|fe atime
Equation Symbol

| smoos |

0 5 0 T 7

[3 Export PDF

Y Create PDF

Adobe PDF Pack @ LAINGSBURG, MICHIGAN 48848-0178
Convert files to PDF and | 17)651-5374 FAX(517)651-5604

easily combine them with
other file types with a paid
subscription

Select File to Convert to PDF

52 EditpDF
o DA
() Comment ) p.m.

3 Combine Files v

Discover # Enjoy # Celebrate! Organize Pages

A, Fill&sign

=& Send for Signature

>~ Send & Track

Travel Trailers

o

S =
AT RSB R =N}

1




FINANCE COMMITTEE PROCEEDINGS

February 5, 2018
The meeting commenced at 6:00 p.m. in the Laingsburg City Hall, Council Chambers

Present:  Brian Fredline,  Micheal Culpepper & Marcie Nickols.   Absent:  None.
Also present:  Paula Willoughby, Clerk/Treasurer & Dan DeKorte, Police Chief
Moved by Fredline, seconded by Nickols to approve the minutes of January 8, 2018.  All in favor, motion carried.
Committee was presented with a proposal to replace the current phone system with one provided by Day Starr, six new phones would be installed for $1,643.00 and our current monthly phone charge would increase from $230.00 per month to $263.00 per month.

Moved by Culpepper supported by Fredline to recommend City Council approve the purchase and installation of the new phone system for $1,643.00, with an approximate new phone and internet bill of $263.00  All in favor, motion carried.

The Renewal for the Health Insurance Plan came in with a $2,922 increase to renew the current plan without changes. Moved by Fredline, supported by Culpepper to recommend that City Council renew the McClaren  HMO Gold Standard Plan at a cost of $31,568 annually.  All in favor, motion carried.
The Deputy Clerk will be attending the 2nd year of the Municipal Clerks Institute from March 11 - 16 the cost to attend is $600 plus housing and mileage/expense reimbursement and is covered in the budget. The Deputy will also be on vacation from February 23rd through March 9th.
The finance committee was updated on the financial status of the Library Fund.  The Library Fund has a deficit of approximately $4,599.86 as of today.
The Finance Committee was presented with a budget status report to review.  The 2018-2019 Budget process is under way the Treasurer will be working with Department Heads in the coming weeks.

 Adjourned at 6:33 p.m.
Paula Willoughby



Clerk/Treasurer
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